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4th December 2023 

 

Dear Families 

 

What a wonderful day was had by all at the Christmas Market on Saturday. A huge 

thank you to the 'Friends‘ team for the organisation in advance and smooth running 

on the day. 

 

And a really huge thank you for all of your generous donations in advance but most 

of all for coming along and supporting us with your friends and extended family. It 

really was a fabulous day - showing St Levan at its absolute best. 

 

As the busy run up to Christmas continues I look forward to seeing you all later in the 

week at the Christmas play. 

 

Many thanks for your ongoing support.   

 

Sharon 


